From: Jackie Girgis _>
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 4:10 PM

To: Regional Housing <Housing@scag.ca.gov>
Subject: RHNA appeal

Hello,

As a resident of Yorba Linda, | would like to voice my appeal against the RHNA’s proposal to build 2400 low income
housing units in the city of Yorba Linda. RHNA failed to take into account numerous constraints that exist in the City,
including wildfires, protected open space, flood hazards, and numerous other local land-use constraints. SCAG's
proposed housing plan is dramatically inconsistent with its adopted transportation plan; therefore, the housing plan
needs to be revised

Thank you,

Jackie Girgis






